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607-428-1578
lhoward@mcneilandcompany.com

www.mcneilandcompany.com/cannabis

Cannabis Association of New York Safety Group 591 is underwritten by the 
New York State Insurance Fund (NYSIF) and managed by McNeil & Co.

In partnership with New York State Insurance Fund, 
Cannabis Association of New York (CANY) and 
McNeil & Co. have been diligently growing the CANY 
Cannabis workers’ compensation Safety Group since 
established in mid-2022.

As the first and only cannabis industry safety group, McNeil is thrilled 

to share we now have dozens of cannabis cultivators, processors, 

and dispensaries in the program. The goal is to create a safety group 

of best-in-class cannabis operators.

Combining the power of the NYSIF safety group with CANY’s mission 

of a restorative, sustainable, and inclusive New York cannabis 

economy is unmatched. McNeil & Co. is proud to partner with both 

organizations to manage and grow the cannabis safety group.

CANNABIS 
SAFETY GROUP 
UPDATE

Enjoy an average up-
front discount of 23%  

and average dividend of 
27%  — average savings 

of 50%  on workers’ 
compensation premiums.

PROGRAM BENEFITS

 � Policy discounts for qualified 
cannabis operations

 � Segment specific risk management 
and loss control services

 � Accident analysis and trending 
reports

 � Claim reserve reviews and large 
loss analysis

 � Experience mod factor review, 
forecasting and class code 
verification

Lucas Howard, Territory Sales Manager


